

August 18, 2021

Greg Wilson Co-Founder Indoor Track Delaware 4021 C Kennett Pike Wilmington, DE 19807

Dear Greg,

Thank you for meeting with me to discuss your goal of building an indoor track and sports center in Delaware. As you noted, this would be the only facility of its kind in our state.

The Greater Wilmington Convention and Visitors Bureau supports the expansion of Delaware's and, specifically, New Castle County's sports facility offerings.

Research shows that sports tourism is one of the fastest growing sectors in our industry. Increasing our competitiveness in this niche market supports the Bureau's mission of generating economic growth through leisure travel and meetings/convention development.

The addition of more state-of-the art venues that can host large-scale athletic competitions will further enhance our ability to attract sports tournaments and sports travelers.

We would look forward to this facility being added to our inventory of sports venues.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Boes

**Executive Director** 

**Greater Wilmington Convention and Visitors Bureau**